
@stjudeslambeth                                              9th October 2020  

 

@stjudeslambeth                                                   13th March 2023 

 

World Book Day! 

St Jude’s have once again blown our socks off with their enthusiasm for 
reading! We had a very successful World Book day Celebration on 

Wednesday 1st March, with everyone putting in so much effort to dress up as 
a character from a book they love. There was a real buzz around the school 

about books and it is clear that St Jude’s love to read! 
Look at all the wonderful things the children got up to! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



World Book Day! 



 Year 4 Viking Day! 

Year 4 came to school dressed up in Viking outfits. They immersed themselves 
in the life of Viking people by completing tasks and activities that reflect how 

the Vikings would have lived. Here are some of the activities they took part in: 
 Learning about Norse god and goddesses, creating tableaus and fact 

sheets about them 
 Creating our own Viking stories/comic strips based on ourselves as Vikings 

 Designing our own Viking shields 



 

What has Year  2 been up to? 

This week in maths we have been learning about multiplication and division. 

We have used Numicon to help us create towers and written the 

multiplication sentences to match them. 

 

In science we have been learning about different habitats and we have 

explored our nature garden to see the different plants and animals that live 

there. 

In RE we have been learning about the story of Noah’s Ark and created our 

own rainbows with top tips for being kind to each other on, inspired by the 

story. 



 

 

Spanish Culture Day! 
  

On Thursday 23rd March St. Jude’s will be celebrating with our first Spanish 

Culture Day.  

  

The children will be having a carousel day of different activities. We will be 

looking at Spanish artists, learning Spanish stories, poems and about the ge-

ography of Spain as well as playing games and role playing to help us with 

our Spanish vocabulary. We are inviting our children to come to school 

dressed in the colours of the Spanish flag (red and yellow) on the day. 

  

We would love for the parents and carers of St. Jude’s to help us celebrate. 

You can help participate in the day by: 

Taking part in a whole school assembly on Thursday 23rd March  

Reading Spanish stories to different classes 

Sharing Spanish songs with different classes 

  

If you are available and keen to be involved, please contact Miss Appleby via 

the school email address. 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Herbie! Herbie 
has been really trying 
with his writing this 
week and I have 
noticed that he’s been 
making brilliant 
contributions to class 
discussions. Well done 
Herbie, keep it up!  

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s 
Friday Star  is 
Charlie. He got 
this week’s 
certificate for 
being really 
motivated and 
enthusiastic 
participation in lessons. 

Dojo Winners 
  

 With 363 points, this week’s 

 Class dojo winners are: 

 Year  6! 

You got most of your dojos this week  for your 
motivation in your learning and actively 
participating.  
  

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is Owen. Owen 
was absolutely fantastic this week in our 
class assembly. He delivered his line  
with confidence teaching us all  
about  a hammerhead shark.   

Class One’s Friday Star is  Halaya for 
always being so kind 
and thoughtful. 

Class Two’s Friday 
Star  is Nai’la. Nai’la has 
been working so hard 
this week on her writing 
skills. She has written 
longer sentences and 
used her spellings to 
help her. Keep up the 
good work. 

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star is   
Suriah.. Suriah has shown so  
much enthusiasm in maths his  
week by contributing brilliant  
ideas and using key mathematical  
vocabulary. We have been  
particularly impressed with her  
confidence to explain how she  
has achieved an answer and show  
her reasoning! Well done Suriah. 

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  Natan. Miss 
Mcleish and Miss Heron have noticed 
Natan this week for his motivation and 
enthusiasm in his 
learning. He is 
contributing brilliant 
ideas, particularly in 
his writing, and is 
showing great 
resilience. Well done 
Natan!  

 

Reception 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Dido, Year 3 

Being welcoming and helpful to a new 

child in school—thank you! 

Worker of the Week 

Raewyn, Year 1 

For  your brilliant homemade telescope and 

your enthusiasm for learning. 



Easter holiday:  

Break up Friday 31st March (children leave at 1.30pm) 

Back to School Monday 17th April  

 

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 4th July 

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Tuesday 23rd May 

Year 4—Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 13th June 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops: 

Year 2 trip to Brockwell Greenhouses  - Monday 13th March  

Year 1 pirate trip to the Golden Hinde—Tuesday 14th March 

Reception trip to Brockwell Greenhouses  - Tuesday 14th March  

Year 6 Science Lesson at St. Martins in the Field Secondary School -  Monday 13th March  

Year 5 Science Lesson at St. Martins in the Field Secondary School - Tuesday 14th March  

Year 3 and 4—Forensic Science Workshop in school—Monday 20th March 

 

Whole School Events: 

Spanish Culture Day—Thursday 23rd March 

Parents’ Evening—Monday 20th March and Wednesday 22nd March  

 

Scholastic Travelling Book Fair — Friday 17th March— Thursday  23rd March 

This will be taking place in the school hall before school  (8.40-855) and afterschool (3.30-3.50). 

We ill be taking  cash payments and online payments (where you will need to complete a form 

with your bank  details and the total value of books you would like to purchase.  (This is not a  

contactless system) 

 

Important Dates 



 

Just a reminder that the deadline for the RA Young Artists Summer Show is approaching. 

You can find all the information about the competition on Google Classroom and on the 

letter sent home. If you have any questions please speak to Miss Valuks (Reception 

teacher).  

The deadline for bringing in your artwork for the St Jude’s exhibition is Tuesday 21st 

March. We can’t wait to see what you create!  

 Local Events 

We would like to invite you to join a discussion group that is being held at 3Space 
International House in Brixton on Tuesday 14 March from: 
 4.30-5.30pm for parents of primary school age children 
 6-7pm for parents of secondary school age children 
 
You are welcome to bring your children along to this session and they would remain in 
the same room as the group. We can also offer each of you £20 for agreeing to give up 
your time to help us with this project. 
 
Lambeth wants to encourage more children and young people to engage in its cultural 
offer and to better understand why some young people may not take part in arts and 
culture. 
 
Your views and experiences will be used to help Lambeth and local arts organisations 
to develop their offer for young people in schools and in their communities. 
 
Please RSVP to marsha@oxygenarts.com if you are able to join us with details of any 
specific accessibility requirements. 

mailto:marsha@oxygenarts.com




 
 
 
 
 
 

 


